
 

Annual Electors’ Meeting 2021: Statement 

 

Batheaston Parish Council (BPC) would like to thank the huge number residents that 

attended the meeting and to assure those could not attend that we will try to ensure 

everybody access at future meetings. Whilst Councillors are very excited at the enthusiasm 

generated, we also listened, and our detailed response is attached. 

BPC has fallen short on delivering on electors’ expectations for many years and so we ask 

that residents allow the inheritors of its seats the space to concentrate on honouring their 

commitment to moving forward with the actions detailed in the attached document, as well 

as undertaking their usual duties in an open and transparent way.  

From its Councillors, BPC expects them all to always respect their collective responsibility, 

and that will enable them to work with you to harness the enthusiasm we saw at the Annual 

Electors’ Meeting in a happy and exciting way. If you are not already involved, we would 

urge you to join us or another of the groups established and establishing themselves in the 

village, so that you gain friendship, fulfilment & influence and the whole community 

benefits from your skillsets and ideas. 
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